
May 23, 2023  
Board report 
 
 
Child Care update: We find ourselves on the downward slope of the end of the year. Things are 
moving fast and I need them to slow down. Our littles have matured so much this winter. 
Sometimes I think a couple of them may sign my pay check. 
 
We are planning a fun day for the last week of school. There will be a small jumpy house, a 
water slide, sand table, water table, bubble machine and a relaxing sitting area all for the littles.  
We hope to top it off with an ice cream social.  
 
On the business side I am thankful for Mr. Robert Hall for interpreting a few books with the 
Blackfeet Language. Brown Bear, Brown Bear, What Do You See is a favorite of the children. We 
decided to do age appropriate and only mention the animal in Blackfeet. We ordered several 
copies of each book. We may do one with in all Blackfeet for older children. 
 
I had a couple of ladies from the innovation grant stop by and visit today. I feel a lot more 
comfortable in moving forward. I am expecting a person from Billman’s to do a quote and time 
frame on new flooring. Windows are next on the list.  
 
We are still short handed and are working with a skeleton crew. I am looking forward to 
working with a full crew next year and see what magic we can make happen.   
 
 

 


